
 

 

          
 24/06/2019 

  
Dear Customer, 
 
 

RE:  Terminal Handling Charges Ex. / to North Europe 
Area 

 
Hamburg Süd wish to inform their customers of a revision to the level of 
Terminal Handling Charge applied at the ports of all Nordic countries as listed 
below, which will apply to all cargo loaded or received as from 1st July 
2019.  
 
Revised surcharge levels are as follows:

 
 



 

 

If you require more information, please do not hesitate to contact our offices. 
 
 
Always at your service, 
 
Associated Maritime Agencies L.T.D 
As agent only. 

 


